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Next week in FS1 





Other information





15th February is half term, we will return on the 22nd February. 


If you have any pictures from playing in the snow. Please upload them to tapestry, as we would love to see what the children have been doing. 


Thank you,


Miss Burwell, Mrs Bailey and Miss Hosford


                                                                                                                                   





Other areas of learning: 


Maths: We are going to be looking at the number 2 and thinking about all the different ways we ca represent it. 





EAD: We will be looking at cornflour and thinking about describing the different textures. 





PD: We will be looking at practicing writing some letters from our names and thinking about how we hold a pencil. 





 





Squash and a squeeze 


This week we will be looking at a Squash and a Squeeze. We will be acting out the story. 
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Date w/c 8th February 2021








